
If you experience difficulty when logging into the SORA system 

and you receive an error message you must take the following 

steps to allow your computer access to the SORA site.  These 

steps are for Internet Explorer only.   

 

 



 

Click the gear shaped icon in the upper right corner of the screen 

and go to COMPATIBILITY VIEW SETTINGS. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Type in the following address:  eapps.njsp.org/  

Ensure that both boxes are checked, then click the ADD button, 

and then click CLOSE.  Refresh or restart your computer and 

log into the SORA system.   

 

 


